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COMPANY HOLIDAY PARTY

Join us in celebrating the season with an afternoon of food, fun, and festive activities!
Enjoy delicious catered dishes, engaging games, and an abundance of holiday cheer.
Date: Friday, December 13th, 2024
Time: 11:30 AM - 3:30 PM
Location: 190 Raleigh St, Wilmington, NC

EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH

Congratulations to Elijha Knight, our Employee of the
Month! A valued member of our railroad division, Elisha
demonstrated exceptional skill and dedication
operating the man lift for crane rail cleaning at the
Norfolk Naval Shipyard. His commitment to precision
and safety ensures the success of our critical
operations.

PROJECT HIGHLIGHT

MOTSU MAIN LINE REPAIR

Our Railroad Division recently completed emergency repairs on the main railroad
line connecting Boiling Springs to the CSX rail yard in Leland, NC. After Potential
Tropical Cyclone #8 dropped 11 inches of rain, the line suffered severe damage,

requiring immediate attention. Our team worked tirelessly to replace railroad ties,

repair and replace sections of rail, and restore ballast that had been washed
away. Thanks to their expertise and dedication, we were able to restore the line to
operational standards and minimize disruptions to this critical transportation
route.

JOBSITE SAFETY TIP

Occupational noise affects not only employees but
also customers and bystanders. Before initiating any
operation requiring hearing protection, assess the
environment and identify those who may be exposed. It
may be necessary to inform other workers or the
general public of the potential hazard to ensure their
safety before proceeding.




